
December Newsletter
The staff and I would like to wish everyone a very merry Christmas and a happy new year. It has been wonderful to welcome families into school to take
part in the Christmas events. I would like to thank everyone who took the time to give their feedback which as always will help shape our future
arrangements.

This Christmas the school held
● 1 Christmas fair
● 2 opportunities to visit Santa in his amazing grotto
● 2 FS2 Nativity performances
● 3 KS 2 carol concerts
● 1 carol singing event
● 1 Christmas craft session in FS1
● 1 FS1 nativity
● 1 Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day
● 8 Christmas parties
● Hundreds of Christmas cookies baked and sold
● 2 Christmas discos
● 1 visit to the Christmas tree festival
● A visit to Forest Court to share our musical talents
● A Rock and Pops concert
● And a 2 day Ofsted inspection!

Thank you to all the kindness and support shown to the school during our Ofsted inspection. We are now waiting for the report and look forward to
sharing it with you after Christmas.



STAFF NEWS
Another new baby to add to the team. The Hodges family welcomed their gorgeous little girl Frankie last week. We can’t wait to meet her. Mrs Russell
has commenced her maternity leave and team Daffodil will be taught by Mrs Jolly and Mrs Davis, this will provide continuity and stability for the year 1
team.

EBOR 10th ANNIVERSARY
Schools in Ebor Academy Trust, including ours, have come together to record a compilation video of “I am the Earth”. It’s an uplifting song with the
theme of belonging and growing and is perfect to celebrate our trust’s tenth anniversary – a decade of working alongside schools to enrich education for
children and young people and support the staff who work alongside them.

Thousands of children collectively take part and a sense of camaraderie is there for all to see in our video. They are as one, singing gustily: “We are the
children growing, you are the place we live, we are the seed you’re sowing, we are the life you give; we are the future rising, we will be your voice, we
will watch and learn from you, we will make the choice…”

Please follow this link https://youtu.be/ZzK4JNVJZ8A to watch the video. You’ll be glad you did!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
You have told us that early notice of school events is appreciated so we are working hard to make this a reality. Here are some of the dates for the new
academic year. More will be added as they are confirmed.

DATE ACTIVITY

Friday 22nd December School closes for Christmas holidays at noon. (There will be no lunches or After School Club)

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Monday 8th January 2024 School opens for Spring term

Tuesday 9th January Young Voices concert- Choir

Wednesday 24th January Year 6 to see the pantomime at Huntington

Friday 9th February School closes for half term

https://youtu.be/ZzK4JNVJZ8A


HALF TERM

Monday 19th February School opens

Tuesday 27th February Parents of KS2 to look at their child’s books in the white and brown halls.
Parents of KS1 to look at books in classrooms.

Thursday 7th March WORLD BOOK DAY- theme to follow

Week commencing 11th March Parent teacher appointments

Monday 18th March Year 5 to see High School Musical at Huntington

Friday 22nd March School closes for Easter holidays

EASTER HOLIDAYS

Monday 8th April School opens for summer term

Friday 12th April STAFF TRAINING DAY

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday - school closed

Week commencing 13th May Key Stage 2 SATS tests

Friday 24th May School closes for half term

HALF TERM

Monday 3rd June School opens

Monday 10th June Class photos

Wednesday 12th June 6-7pm New Reception Parents meeting



Friday 14th June Sports Day

Friday 21st June Back up Sports Day

Monday 24th June New classes announced

Friday 28th June STAFF TRAINING DAY

Week commencing 1st July SPORTS WEEK

Monday 8th & Tuesday 9th July Year 4 Trip to Murton Park

Tuesday 16th July Reports to parents
Year 6 performance

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 performance
Graduation

Friday 19th July School closes for Summer holidays

We have also added these dates to the school calendar on our website for your reference.

Best wishes
Donna Bedford

Headteacher

DON’T MISS THESE COMMUNITY EVENTS






